Facilities and Services
A Standing Committee of the UWG Faculty Senate
Meeting: 1:00 p.m. March 24, 2015
Room 12, Anthropology Building
MINUTES

. Call to order (Ben Steere, Chair). The meeting was convened at 1:00 p.m.
Steere, Huett, Overfield, Sutherland, Smallwood, Kiblinger (student), and Overfield present.
Also present: Reeves, Spake, Elefante.

. The minutes from December 12, 2014 meeting were unanimously approved by voice vote.

. Presentation and vote for approval on 2015-2016 Parking Code (Ely Elefante)
Ely Elefante and Phillip Spake presented revisions to the 2015-2016 parking code,
highlighting key changes. The committee generally approved of the revisions, but asked the
Parking committee to clarify language on a few items:

a) Language regarding graduate student parking on page 8.

b) Language regarding electric vehicle parking on page 8.

c) Confirming the SGA representative on the parking committee (page 9).

d) Language regarding parking for “family members” on page 3.
As these were significant but friendly amendments, the committee agreed to vote on a
revised version via e-mail in the immediate future. The committee thanked Ely Elefante,
Phillip Spake, and the parking committee for their work.

. Presentation on campus Bike Share program (Mark Reeves)

Mark Reeves provided an update on initiatives to improve the transportation infrastructure on
campus, including an upcoming transportation study by the Toole Group and efforts to
connect the campus and community through the Greenbelt. Jim Sutherland commented on
continuing efforts to remove parallel parking and make the campus streets more bike and
pedestrian friendly.

. Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 p.m.



